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UNITED STATES#g*

["- p, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION,

h_ 5 j W ASHING TON, D. C. 205G5*

\**..'/ January 9,1991

The Honorable Connie Mack
linited States Senator
1342 Colonial Boulevard, Suite ?7
Fort Myers, FL 33907

.

Dear Senator Mack:

I am responding to your letter dated December 21, 1990, to the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC), in which you had enclosed a letter from
Mr. Dean C. Baker, one of your constituents. The NRC also received the
original letter from Mr. Baker on November 16, 1990 as a public comment on the
proposed rule. In his letter, Mr. Baker raised objections to the proposed rule
on the Emergency Response Data System (ERDS) because he believes it fails to

. demonstrate a safety benefit that could offset the costs of implementation.

The proposed rule requires operating nuclear power reactor licensees to
participate in the ERDS program by providing a direct electronic link between a
reactor site and the NRC Operations Center. In case of an emergency, the
licensee would transmit critical plant information to the NRC Operations Center
via ERDS. Currently, the licensee transmits such informatio;i through the
Emergency Notification System (ENS) using telephone lines. The ERDS trans-
mission will eliminate the need for human intervention, thus eliminating
potential human error in the transmission and interpretation of this critical
data. The more efficient and reliable automated data transmitted will sub-
stantially improve NRC's data gathering process and will allow the NRC to more
effectively fulfill its response role during an emergency. The rule is also
expected to allow the licensee to more effectively focus on the management and
operational aspects of the emergency.

This proposed rule is based on a regulatory' analysis that examined different
alternatives, evaluated cost impact associated with the selected approach, and
recommended the adoption of this rule. The regulatory analysis concluded that
the rule would rcsult in a significant increase in the level of protection
provided to the health and safety of the public. The regulatory analysis is
available for inspection in the NRC Public Document Roc.n, 2120 L Street, NW,
Washington, DC.20555. The notice of its availability was published along with
the proposed rule. A copy of the regulatory analysis is enclosed for your
information.
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We appreciate Mr. Ilaker's concerns and comments on the proposed rule, and we
will give them full consideration. No final decision will be made to
implement the proposed ERDS rule until all comments received during the
comment period have been reviewed and analyzed by the NRC staff.

,

I trust that the above information is responsive to your request.
*

Sincerely,

/

mes t, T' lor
xecutive irector
for Operations

Enclosures:
Regulatory Analysis
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